
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

  

From: 
       The Co-ordinator-cum-Liaison 

Officer(SC/ST Cell) 
        Panjab University, 
        Chandigarh. 

To 
      The Chairpersons/Directors, 
      Panjab University & its Regional 

Centres,  Chandigarh 
 

 No.442-541-SC/ST Cell                           Dated: 10.12.2020. 

Subject: Investigations under the Provisions of PMLA in Post Matric 

Scholarship Scheme, Haryana-reg. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

               A letter has been received from the Directorate of Enforcement, Min. 

of Finance, Dept. of Revenue, Chandigarh Zonal Office, vide File No. CDZO-

II/01/2020/7549 dated 4.12.2020 through the office of the Vice-Chancellor, 

Chandigarh, to provide the information related to the Post Matric Scholarship 

to the students belonging to the state of Haryana. 

    In this regard, you are requested to provide the following information of the 

students belonging to the state of Haryana who have applied for Post Matric 

Scholarship scheme for the session 2014-15 to 2018-2019. 

 1. List of students(with complete details i.e. name, address, college 

enrolment number, student ID, course name, aadhar number and contact no.) 

who applied in your University under Post Matric Scholarship Scheme, 

Haryana from 2014-15 to 2018-19. 

 2. Copy of attendance register of above mentioned students for 

mentioned academic years. 

 3. Details of mode of fee payment by above mentioned students 

alongwith details of college/University bank account, in which this fee amount 

was deposited. 

 4. Copy of Mark-sheets (semester wise) and degree of above mentioned 

students. 

The information may please be sent directly at osscst@pu.ac.in 

                  Yours faithfully, 

         Sd/- 

Co-ordinator-cum-Liaison Officer 

mailto:osscst@pu.ac.in


 

 

 


